CITY OF GRAND HAVEN
519 WASHINGTON AVENUE
GRAND HAVEN, MICHIGAN

MEETING CANCELLATION
HUMAN RELATIONS COMMISSION

Please take notice that the April 24, 2025, Human Relations Commission Meeting has been
cancelled due to lack of quorum. The next meeting will take place on May 22, 2025.

For more information regarding this notice, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 616-847-
4886 or clerk@grandhaven.org

Maria Boersma
City Clerk

DATED: April 24, 2025
POSTED: April 24, 2025



